

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

28th February 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,



Year 6 Road Safety Awareness Monday 5th March 2018

We have invited Colette Power, Road Safety Office from Wirral Borough Council's Road Safety Team to deliver a Road Safety Awareness session to the Year 6 children on Monday 5th March. This session forms part of the transition from primary school to secondary school education, a time when children are becoming increasingly independent. This session will help them to be well equipped in how to keep themselves safe.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher







